
From: Ratcliffe Daniel 
Sent: 26 August 2015 10:16 
To: King, Andrew 
Cc: Planning 
Subject: RE: P/15/065/LBC: Rose Cottage, Higher Town, St Agnes, Isles of Scilly, TR22 0PL 
 

Dear Andrew, 
  
Many thanks for your consultation on the above application.  Having considered 

the submitted details I would advise that there are no implications from this 
proposal on the archaeological significance of the listed building.  
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Daniel 
  

Daniel Ratcliffe MA MCIfA  

Historic Environment Strategy Lead 

Cornwall Council 


